MEETING MINUTES
TOWN OF LINCOLN
COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE
November 2, 2016
6:30 p.m.

Those present: Cory Jackson, Steve Washkuhn, Stacy Gaffney, Susan Tollander and Cathy
Ingalls.

Cory reported on his difficulties in finding the information to put into the Housing element.
Steve reported the same for the Land Use element.

Stacy has been working on the Issues and Opportunities element, but she needs our survey
results to insert into this chapter. Susie will forward those to her.

Susie also advised that the Wisconsin Department of Administration website should have the
guidelines on the information necessary to complete these elements.

The next meeting will be December 7, 2016 at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Y

Cathy Ingalls, Secretary



